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June 21, 2013 CAGP Meeting Minutes

Attending: Kathryn Kuppers, Michael Zytkow, Daniel Neuspiel, Alan Burns.

Report from previous meeting.

We haven't receive3d news yet from Charlotte Law School on ballot access assistance. Michael is still following
developments on electronic filing prospects. The CAGP had a good turnout at the Clean Air Carolina 5K event
in Huntersville June 7th with 8 participants.

Treasurer’s report: one $10 donation. Bank balance is $256.00.

Fast for the Climate: The support from Green Party members is continuing with this global movement to bring
about results in international talks on climate change. Alan is heading up the US base and working with a Cli-
mate Action Network working group based in France with direct assistance from Naderev Yeb Sano in Manila. A
video of the June 1 fast is on the FFtC Facebook page and local Fox news covered the vigil.

Charlotte Pride: The Charlotte Pride parade is set for Sunday August 10. Michael will look into booking a table at
the Saturday event and sharing the cost of a table with Carolina Climate Action. (The Labor Day Parade is set for

Monday September 1st. CAGP will probably enter as usual.

Ballot Access: Michael is exploring avenues to join with other parties on petitioning. Paying for signatures, even
at 25 cents per signature, would be expensive.

Other business: Dan will attend the 30th national Green Party convention in St. Paul starting July 24th as a state
representative.

Next meeting: Following a break in July, we expect to meet next during the Charlotte Pride event on August 16



